
From: Chuck Billingsley
To: Bishop, Kathy
Subject: Fwd: Sound barrier
Date: June 5, 2020 12:03:43 PM

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Chuck Billingsley < >
Date: Fri, Jun 5, 2020 at 11:31 AM
Subject: Sound barrier
To: <clerks@hamilton.ca>
Cc: Ferguson, Lloyd <Lloyd.Ferguson@hamilton.ca>

Mayor & Members of Council
71 Main Street West
Hamilton, ON

We live at 230 Meadowbrook Drive, Ancaster, in a condo townhouse group and back onto
Wilson Street West at the traffic circle.
The noise from trucks, cars and motorcycles accelerating westbound to beat the traffic light at
the 403 / Wilson exit and the unpatroled open road to Shaver Road coupled with the engine
braking to decelerate in the eastbound lanes at the traffic circle has become unbearable. We
keep our doors and windows shut and cannot use our deck.
We request that the city install a sound barrier along Wilson Street West to help cut down the
noise and allow us some peace in our community. 
Thanks in advance

Chuck Billingsley
230 Meadowbrook Drive,

Ancaster, ON L9G 4V2
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